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Greater Charlotte Alliance of  

Black School Educators 

NEWS RELEASE! 
For  Immediate Release 

 
The Greater Charlotte Alliance of Black School Educators Parent Commission, an 

Affiliate of NABSE in partnership 

with Charlotte/Mecklenburg Public Schools/Parent University are sponsoring  

 

What: The 4th Parent Forum 

Our Parent Forums consist of sessions that will inform parents as to what they can do 

to  help their children experience success and close the achievement gap. This free 

workshop is open to all parents with available child care.  We provide services to those schools 

that serve mostly low income and challenging youth.  Presenters are from U.S. Department of 

Education, State Office of Public Instruction, Urban League of the Carolinas,  

Communities in Schools and Parent University 

 

When:  Saturday, September 28, 2013            

                                                      8 a.m. --- 1 p.m.  
 

Where:  J.W. Grier Academy  

8330 Grier Road 

Charlotte, NC 28269 

Registration Deadline – September 22, 2013 – bettyhg@msn.com 

 
Contact Person:  Dr. Betty Howell Gray, GCABSE Coordinator of Event  

The Greater Alliance of Black School Educators Parent Commission 

Phone:  Office: 704.817.9341 or Cell:  425.443.4224 

bettyhg@msn.com 
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